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Dear Friends, 
  
We at The Child Abuse Prevention Center are saddened by the tragic events that occurred at our nation’s 
Capitol on January 6, 2021.  We call upon the leaders of our nation, of our state, and of our communities 
to unite and work together to ensure that all the citizens of our country have the right to life, liberty, and 
the pursuit of happiness.  We call on our elected officials to act as positive role models for our children – 
to showcase positive collaboration, moral and ethical leadership, and respect for all of humanity.  We 
work to create a better world for our children that is free from abuse and neglect, and ask that our elected 
and community leaders work together to create a future in which all children thrive. 
  
For the Life of a Child, 
  

 
Sheila Boxley 
President & CEO  
 


